
 

 

Faculty Position at PUC-Rio 

 

The Department of Mechanical Engineering of PUC-Rio is seeking applications for a permanent 

faculty position in the field of Solid Mechanics. The candidate should have a doctorate degree 

in Mechanical Engineering or associated areas.  

Fluency in Portuguese is not mandatory during the selection process. However, since the 

undergraduate courses are taught in Portuguese, the candidate is expected to achieve 

proficiency within two years. 

The selected applicant should demonstrate the capacity to: 

 Conduct fundamental or applied research;  

 Publish regularly in high quality international journals; 

 Interact with other faculty members and develop national and international 

cooperation activities; 

 Create and lead research groups; 

 Obtain funding and grants from government and industry; 

 Teach undergraduate and graduate courses;  

 Supervise undergraduate and graduate students. 

 

The documents required for the application are: 
 

 Curriculum Vitae (PDF format) or link to the Lattes CV, http://lattes.cnpq.br; 

 Work plan, in English, describing the teaching and research activities to be developed, 

spanning a 5-year period (maximum length 3 pages) 

 Two or three professional letters of reference. 

 

The documentation should be sent to Professor Luís Fernando Azevedo at the address   

Lfaa@puc-rio.br. This address may also be used for obtaining further information or additional 

inquires.  

The candidates selected based on the documents mentioned above will be invited to present a 

seminar on a research topic of her/his choice, followed by an interview with members of the 

Department. 

 

The deadline for the submission of the applications is April 15, 2022. 

 

 

Rio de Janeiro, March 15, 2022. 
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